
Best Practices for Collection Baskets in 

Worship 

Dear [Worship Leader/Church Committee], 

As we strive to enhance our worship experience, it is essential to implement effective best 

practices for the use of collection baskets. Here are some guidelines to consider: 

1. Placement of Collection Baskets 

• Position baskets in a visible and accessible area. 

• Ensure there is adequate space for congregants to approach the baskets easily. 

2. Communication 

• Announce the purpose of the collection and how contributions will be used. 

• Encourage members to participate through verbal reminders during the service. 

3. Basket Design 

• Use baskets that are durable, aesthetically pleasing, and appropriate for worship settings. 

• Clearly label each basket for the intended purpose (e.g., general offering, special 

projects). 

4. Regular Training and Updates 

• Provide training for ushers or volunteers on best practices and handling contributions. 

• Review and update practices regularly to incorporate feedback and improve efficiency. 

Implementing these best practices can foster a more engaging and supportive atmosphere during 

our worship services. Thank you for considering these recommendations. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Church/Organization] 


